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. 18th September 1948,
S5.871.

Dear Sir,

T wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter and
apologise for not replying earlier., This was unavoideble,
as I was on holidays and have only taken up duty today,
on which date I received your letter of the 8th inst.

I have noted the subject matter and would be grateful
if you could inform me of the following:-

(a) Is there a branch of the Northern Ireland Civil
Rights Association in Londonderry?

(b) 1If so, who are the responsible officials?

(¢) If not, are there any persons in Londonderry acting
on behalf of your Committee to whom I could refer,
if occasion demanded it? I would appreciate you
furnishing me with the names and addresses of these
persons.

I await furthier information from you regarding details
of rroposed parade on 5th prox.

Yours faithfully,
(Szd.) R.R. McGimpsey,
District Inspector.
Mr. John P. McHnerney,

555 Falls Road,
Belfast, 11.
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